MRS. SARAH L. SCHIRO BANGOR — Sarah L. Schiro, 94, widow of Cyrus Schiro, died April 8 at a local hospital after a brief illness. She was born July 27, 1881, the daughter of Moses and Judith Wolf. She was a resident of Bangor and the State of Maine since 1896. She was a member of the Congregation Beth Israel and life member of the Beth Israel Sisterhood; first president of Bangor Hadassah, long time treasurer of the now inactive Bangor Hebrew Ladies Aid Society. She is survived by three sons, Albert J. Schiro and Sidney W. Schiro, both of Bangor, Dr. Harold Schiro of Cincinnati, Ohio; one daughter. daughter, Mrs. Robert (Elizabeth) Baker of River-dale, N.Y.; one sister, Mrs. Belle Levin of Bath; several grandchildren, great - grand-children, pieces and nephews. Funeral services will be held Friday, 3 p.m., at the Jewish Funeral Chapel, Center St., with Rabbi Irving Margolies officiating. Friends who wish may contribute in her memory to St. Joseph Hospital or the EMMC. Memorial week will be observed at 428 Garland St. Arrangements by Brookings